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September 19, 2016 Edition 

 
 
Today’s program: Bob Lamb, Delaware County Economic Development Director 
 
Upcoming programs: 
September 26 Matt Bruns, YMCA 
October 3 Evans Farm 
October 10 Club Assembly 
October 17 Tom Homan, City of Delaware update 
 

September 12, 2016 meeting notes 
 
Invocation: George Alexander  
Pledge: Don Chenowith 
Visiting Rotarians:  None 
Guests: Brad Jolliff, guest of Claire Jolliff; Natalie Carbary, guest of Holly Quaine  
Make-Ups: Rand Guebert- Lewis Center and Olentangy 
 
Club Announcements  

• Joe Evans announced that there would be a membership meeting following next week’s regular 
meeting. 

• Kirt Trimble is still looking for workers for the Penn West Gate ticket sales at the fair. Please see him 
to sign up. 

• Mike Williams is still looking for ushers, especially for Wednesday & Thursday of the Fair. 
• Shelia Hiddleson informed the club that more information will be available for a Wizards Fundraiser 

in the coming weeks 
• Shelia also noted that the 10/24/16 meeting would be offsite hosted by the Delaware County 

Historical Society. 
 

 
Program Highlights:  Sandy Kuhn, Delaware County Fair General Manager and Ron Potter, Delaware County 

Harness Racing 
Sandy Kuhn, the Delaware County Fair Manager, was formerly with the Farm Bureau for 9 years and has a 

background in Agriculture, Business and Human Resources. She opened up her discussion with some 
quizzes about the Fair, a long time tradition here in Delaware. Some of the completed projects at the 
Fairgrounds include a new landscaping project and work under the grandstands includes renovations to 
the women’s restrooms and additional televisions added. The fair begins Saturday, September 17, 2016 
and runs through Saturday September 24, 2016. 

Ron Potter, from Croton Ohio, not only worked at Nestle for 25 years, but has also been a horse trainer for 
45 years. He trained the 2011 Little Brown Jug winner, Big Bad John, winning over a one million dollar 
purse. He explained the training process from purchase of a yearling through breaking and training of 
the horses. This takes a lot of time and involves a large support system of blacksmith, stables and 
veterinarians. Usually the trainers know within 3 months the type of athlete the horse is and they can 
race into the fourth year, after which time they go to stud.  
 



Updates/Announcements 

Prospective Members:   Transferring member Anthony Conchel, editor of the  
Delaware Gazette.  He is a member in good standing of the Marion club and wishes to  
transfer to our club.  If anyone has any concerns about Anthony, please let 
 President Shelia or Secretary Santos know. 

 

Upcoming Meetings:  September 26; October 3 and 10 

Pieces of Eight:  Rand Guebert had the winning ticket, but could not grasp the white 
marble. 

September Anticipator Editor:  Bethany Moore, her contact information is: 
bmoore@delawareshc.org.  

Ana Babiasz is seeking editors for 2016-2017. She can be reached at 
ababiasz@fidfedsl.com 

Web site link: www.delawarerotary.org  Check it out for club information and news. 

Special Thanks 
The Anticipator is printed and distributed courtesy of 

Joe Pemberton, Suburban Natural Gas. 
 
 

      

  

 
 
 
 
 

Make Up Opportunities 
Tuesday Thursday 
7:30 am: Sunbury/Galena (Town Hall)  7:30 am: Olentangy (Bridgewater Conference Center) 
Noon: Marion (Palace Theatre Pavilion)  Noon:  Westerville (Villa Milano) 
Wednesday  Friday 
7:15 am: Westerville Sunrise (Old Bag of Nails) 7:30 am: Dublin A.M. (Muirfield Country Club) 
Noon: Dublin/Worthington (La Scala Restaurant) 7:45 am: Lewis Center/Polaris (Conference Center at NorthPointe) 
  8:00 am: Union County/Marysville (Boston’s) - 2nd and 4th  Fridays only 

 
    

 

“Every Rotarian, Every Year” 
The Rotary Foundation (TRF) 

Sustaining Members for 2016 – 2017 

Sustaining Members are those Rotarians donating 
$100 or more to The Rotary Foundation (TRF) in 

fiscal year 2016-2017. 

George Alexander  
Ana Babiasz 
Jim Ballinger 

Ray Blinn 
Don Chenoweth 
Brandon Feller 

Bob Gaffey 
Larry Garrett 
Rand Guebert 

David Hejmanowski 
Shelia Hiddleson 

Kip Krueger 
Deb Martin 

Steve Martin  
Bethany Moore 

George Needham 
Arlene Palenshus 
Mary Jane Santos 
John Tombarge  
Fran Veverka 
Bill Williams 

Mike Williams 
 
 

Your name here! 
 

Add your name to 
this list by making a 
$100.00 donation to 

the Rotary 
Foundation. 

Contribute now and make a difference around the 
world. Your contribution will be recognized above 

throughout Rotary Year 2016-2017. 

What about the Delaware  
Rotary Foundation? 

This is our club Foundation, used to support 
local projects, groups, and organizations. 
These funds are contributed by you through 
our fundraisers, “Birthday Gifts,” and other 
fundraising activities such as fair ushering. 
 
All donations to The Rotary Foundation and 
the Delaware Rotary Foundation are tax 
deductible. 

The Rotary Club of Delaware, Ohio 
Chartered December 26, 1928  ●  District 6690 

www.delawarerotary.org  

Rotary Photo Beat 
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